
We hope you all 
have a lovely Half 
Term!  

We were honoured to 
have the presence of 
Leicester City Manag-
er Claudio Ranieri who 
took time out of his 
busy schedule to offi-
cially open Forest 
Lodge Community 
School.  
During a special school 
assembly, Ranieri, 
helped by club mascot 
Filbert Fox, unveiled a 
plaque in front of a 
packed audience of 
children, staff and 
special guests, includ-
ing Leicester West MP 
Liz Kendall and local 
city councillor Sarah 
Russell. This was made 
possible with our links 
with LCFC, football 
coaching pro-
gramme.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   

24th February 
Reports go home 

 

27th February 
Long Parents Evening 

 

28th February 
Short Parents Evening 

 

27th Februaryñ3rd  
Year 6 Mock SATs 

 

2nd March   
World Book Day 

 

6thñ10th March 
Year 2 Mock SATs  

 

24th March 
Comic Relief Red Nose 
Day 
 
6th April 
Music Morning 
 
7th April 
Easter Bonnet Parade 
 
7th April 
School Closes for 
Easter Break  

 

Year 4 Residential 
to PGL Caythorpe 
on 8th- 10th March 

 

 

 

 

Whats going on 
next term? 
Dates 

Again lots of exciting things have been happening over the last 
term! And of course our main highlight was having Claudio 

Ranieri officially open Forest Lodge Community Primary School 
on Thursday 26th January 2017! 
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We were also very 
lucky to have the 
Premier League trophy 
on display at the 
school for the occa-
sion.  
Pupils cheered and 
snapped their Leices-
ter City Football clap-
pers to give Ranieri a 
warm welcome.  

 



Pupils will go home this Friday 
on the 24th February with 
their mid year reports. We 
hope you are pleased to see 
how your child is progressing so 
far and how they have settled 
into this yearõs class.   

 

 

 

 

 

Recently new outdoor equip-
ment has been purchased for 
the outdoor area in Early 
Years. The teachers are still 
working very hard in getting 
certain areas set up.  As part 
of this involves pupils using the 
muddy area. It is important 
that pupils in Nursery and Re-
ception bring wellies into wear. 
These can be kept here at 
school and pupils must have a 
change of footwear for inside. 
We have just purchased new 
wellie stands and these are 
currently being assembled.  

 

 

   Sports at Forest Lodge                                       

tats. These animals included 
were: a Giant Millipede, a Giant 
African Land Snail,  A Hissing 
Cockroach, Corn Snake, Chilean 
Rose Tarantula, Scorpion and 
White's Tree Frog. This was an 
amazing opportunity for all the 
children. Everyone, including 
teachers, came out excited, 
enthused and brimming with 
knowledge about these amazing 
creatures.  

In January, Forest Lodge Com-
munity Primary School had 
some very exciting visitors! 
Having been given the oppor-
tunity by the kind funding from 
DHL, we arranged for three 
days of minibeast and rainfor-
est workshops for classes from 
F2 to Year 6. These involved 
children learning about all the 
animals, and getting the chance 
to touch or hold them as well as 
finding out all about their habi-
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On Wednesday 11th January M 
and M productions were in 
school to perform the panto-
mime, õPeter Panõ, to  pupils 
from Reception to Year 6 . All 
the children had a good time.  
Many classes then produced 
work relating to Peter Pan.  

M & M Productions        Pupil Reports               Early Years Outdoor Area         

Pupils have been taking part in 
many sporting activities over 
the term.  In particular the 
football team have worked re-
ally well as a team. Always 
showing great team effort and  
team spirit and supporting each 
other. As a treat for this con-
tinued positive attitude the 
football team were taken to 
KFC. They thoroughly enjoyed 
the trip. We wish them well in 
their last few matches of the  

tournament. 



Parents Evening 
Next week is Parents Evening 
(Monday 27th and 28th Feb).  
Thank you to those parents 
that have booked appoint-
ments already through our 
new on-line  Parentsõ Evening 
system that we are trialling 
out. The feedback has been 
very positive from those par-
ents who have already booked 
through using this system.  
Please book soon!! 

School Dinners 

If your child/children has a medi-
cal appointment during the morn-
ing and will require a school hot 
dinner on return to school, can 
you please inform the school of-
fice before 10:00am. This is so 
that a dinner can be ordered for 
your child.  

 

University of Leicester   Maths with Parents      Year 4 PGL Residential   

   News from the school office  

All pupils at Forest Lodge 
supported the NSPCC by 
taking part in Number Day on 
Friday 3rd February. Chil-
dren collected 2p coins and 
brought them into their clas-
ses for a race, to see who 
had the longest line once 
they were all lined up. 

We were very impressed 
with the efforts of  

                          Number Day support for NSPCC                                  
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Medical Appointments 
 
When children are attending 
medical appointments during 
school time. It is important 
that we have a copy of the ap-
pointment letter or an appoint-
ment card which needs to be 
kept on our records. This copy 
or card needs to be handed in-
to the school office. 

On the 11th January Scien-
tist came in from Leicester 
University to inform the pu-
pils and staff about a re-
search project on Breathing 
and Respiratory Muscle 
strength in children that 
they are carrying out.  

Thank you to all the parents 
that consented to their 
child/children taking part in 
this study.   

These tests have now been 
completed. 

costumes across the school.  

Also as part of Number Day we 
had a Year 6 vs Teachers ôWho 
Wants To Be A Mathionareõ 
quiz. Both teams performed so 
amazingly it went to a tie break 
er, with the Teachers just get-
ting that final lead. Well Done 
to all.   

Thank you to all the parents 
and carers for your support.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all parents in 
Year 3 and 4 that attended  
the Maths with Parents meet-
ing last term. Any parents 
that would still like to join, 
can you please arrange to see 
Mrs Wilson, Miss Shearer or 
the year 3/4 teachers.  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all parents that 
attended the meeting last 
term for the year 4 residen-
tial. Can parents please ensure 
that all relevant paperwork is 
filled in and returned to the 
class teachers ASAP. Also if 
you have any questions please 
do not hesitate to ask your 
childõs class teacher.   


